
Submitter: Tonya  Buzzard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I strongly opposed this HB3076. As a lifelong resident of the State of Oregon, I don't 

understand how we need a bill to study the additional requirements of having a state 

level FFL license when these dealers already have to go through a Federal Licensing 

process. This is just one more way to spend taxpayer dollars for a redundant 

licensing program...in other words, a total waste of the taxpayer's money, as well as 

further restricting Law abiding gun owner rights and forcing people out of business.... 

anything to get rid of the big, bad, scary guns. Instead of wasting OUR money that 

WE have worked so hard for....I believe you need to be allowing Oregon State Police 

as well as our City and County police departments to do their jobs ....to hold criminals 

accountable for their actions instead of punishing the law abiding Citizens of the 

State of Oregon. Meanwhile, criminals get off Scott Free, while the law abiding 

Citizens are the ones who continue to be punished and our beautiful state continues 

to go downhill.  Vote NO! 


